
The Arches Community Primary School  

Welcome to Year 2 



All about Year 2 

Our PE day is on Tuesday.   

 

For PE lessons, you will need:  

• A plain white or purple t shirt 

• Plain black shorts, joggers or leggings 

• Trainers 

• Arches hoody or plain hoody 

No large logos are permitted.  

 

Homework will be sent out on a Thursday and  read-

ing books on a Friday. These are expected to be re-

turned by Tuesday. There is a homework club to 

support children every Monday after school until 

16:10.  

For reading, the children will get a class library book 

for you to read to them and a Little Wandle phonics 

book for them to read to you.  



The Year Two team 

The adults in our class are: 

Mrs White, Mrs Crawford, Miss Armstrong, 

Miss Hopwood and Miss Clemenson 

 

Things to look forward to this term 

19th September-Jeans for Genes day 50p  

Year 2 class assembly 10th October at 9.10am. 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Nativity performances 

10th December at 2pm and 5pm 

Year 2 children will be reading in the Nativity 

KS1 performance.  

4th December– Christmas Tingle 2-4pm 



This term we will be learning: 

In English, our texts are A River and The Night Gardener 

and we will be writing a circular story and a setting story. 

For Spelling and Reading please see the progression 

documents om the class page on the website. 

In maths, we will be focusing on: 

- number and place value, addition and subtraction, and 

shape 

In science, our topics are Growing and Staying Healthy.  

In computing, we will be learning IT Around Us and Digi-

tal Photography.  

In RE, we will be learning about Judaism.  

In geography, we will be learning Our World.  

In history, we will be learning about The Gunpowder 

Plot.  

In art and design, we will be learning Aboriginal Art and 

Super Structures.  

In D&T, we will be learning  how to make a healthy  jelly. 


